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Message from the Teachers 
 
Hello Nottinghill Families, 
 
How is it June already?? This school year has 
truly flown by and we are so sad we are almost 
ready to say goodbye!  
The year started out with its challenges as we 
were not having parents in the school but once 
again the children did such an amazing job of 
settling in without the normal parent visits. We 
were beyond thrilled to have all of our moms 
back at the school to spoil them a little for 
Mother's day! It felt like the good old days, it 
had been far too long. We are very much 
looking forward to having our in person 
graduations at the end of the school year. So 
pleased we are able to have you  all in! (See 
dates and times attached) 
 
Thank you to all of our families for their 
patients throughout the year as we continued 
to navigate our way through Covid. We are so 
grateful to you taking the time to test the 
children and keep them off when they were ill.  
 
May was full of insects, birds, frogs and 
flowers. The children loved watching their  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
seeds grow...they really grasped the concept of 
the full plant and how the water travels up the 
stem (like a straw) and gives the flowers a 
drink. The JK/SK class studied birds and spent 
their afternoon time looking for varies species 
of birds!! 
 
In June we will be wrapping up our fantastic 
year. We have been practicing our songs for 
graduation (maybe you got a sneak peek??) 
and making extra special gifts for our dads.  
 
Thank you to everyone who supported our 
Scholastic Book Club this year. Please continue 
to order books and enjoy your cuddle time 
with your littles!! 
 
The teachers would like to take this 
opportunity to thank all of the parents who 
stepped up to be on the Board of Directors this 
year. As you know Nottinghill works on 
volunteers and we could not have done it 
without them!! Much appreciated!! Also a big 
shout out to the parents who have 
volunteered for the incoming board...we 
appreciate you!   
 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

June 14th • 2AM, JK / SK Graduation Celebration 
June 15th • 3AM, 3PM Graduation Celebration 
June 15th  • Last day of classes 
June 16th • Clean-up-day (1hr parent participation required) 
June 17th • Year End Picnic 
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We had had an amazing year with all of your 
children. We are so grateful that you trusted us 
with your most precious gifts!! What a treat for 
us to watch the children grow and flourish over 
the school year. We wish you all a fantastic 
summer. Good luck to all of our families that 
are leaving us and we look forward to seeing 
all of returning families in the fall.  
 
Your Nottinghill Teachers 
xo 
 
 
 
 
  

Board of Directors 
 
We are still looking for a dedicated member 
for the 2022-2023 Board of Directors. If you 
are interested in learning more about the 
position, or joining the 2022-2023 board, 
please contact Sarah Reid at 
nottinghillpresident@gmail.com 

Year End Clean-Up Day – Thursday, June 16th, 2022 
 
We would like to remind our families of the year end clean-up day on Thursday June 16, 2022. Each 
family is required to send one adult to clean for one hour. Children are not permitted during this 
hour, so please plan accordingly. Please sign up for your 1 hour cleaning time at the following link: 
 
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1Gm1cKIF3B9CPaIuLZyF7PjCd_PX5nTl_/edit?usp=sharing&o
uid=107751381907386284426&rtpof=true&sd=true  
 
A reminder that participation in the year end clean-up is  
mandatory, even to those who have a committee buy-out.  
 

Expense Forms 
 
To any families that have expense forms to 
hand in for reimbursement, please make 
sure you do so before the last day of 
school, Wednesday, June 15th. Send your 
expense form and receipts to 
ncptreasurer1@gmail.com email. Thank 
you in advance for your support.  

 

Year End Picnic! 
 
Nottinghill would like to remind you that the end 
of year party is scheduled for June 17th from 
11:30am – 2:00pm at Coronation Park – Picnic 
Areas 2 and 3. Please don’t forget a picnic lunch, 
sunscreen, and swimsuits! We hope to see you 
there! 
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Presidents Message 
 
Hi Families, 
 
It’s hard to believe that it is already June and 
we are just a few short weeks away from 
summer break. We know that the program has 
had to adapt through the pandemic and we 
thank you for all of your patience as we 
navigated the evolving public health 
guidelines. We are thrilled to be able to bring 
back in person graduation and the year-end 
picnic this year!  
 
I want to thank all of the Nottinghill families for 
your continued support of the school. Your 
participation in the school is what makes 
Nottinghill the special place that it is. No 
matter what your volunteer role, we thank you 
for your time and efforts this year, we could 
not have done it without you! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
To all our wonderful teachers, thank you for 
running such fun and creative programs for our 
children. You have made the year memorable 
and delivered a fantastic preschool experience 
to all our children. Kim, Jessica, Amy, Stacey 
and Dana, we are so lucky to have you at 
Nottinghill!  
 
To all of our graduating families, we will miss 
you and we wish you the best of luck next 
year! To all of our returning families we can’t 
wait to hear about your summer when we see 
you again in September!  
 
Wishing you all a wonderful summer break! 
 
Sarah 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Mabel’s Labels 
 
Our Mabel’s Labels fundraiser is a great way to help our 
school earn money and make sure your child’s 
belongings come back home! Having items clearly 
labeled will help us avoid mix-ups! Visit the following 
website and search Nottinghill Co-op Preschool 
(Oakville) to purchase labels: 
 
http://mabelslabels.ca/en_CA/fundraising/support/  
 


